
 
 
 
Dear Members and Friends, 
 
In celebration of the 90th Anniversary of the Founding of Zenshuji Soto Mission, we 
cordially invite you to attend our joyous events on September 8th and 9th, 2012.   These 
events will be held in conjunction with the 90th Anniversary of the Soto Zen Buddhism 
Teaching Activities in North America.   
 
We hope you will be able to attend and participate in any one of the events planned for 
the weekend.  The schedule is as follows: 
              

           SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 8TH 
 1:00 pm Memorial Ceremony for Deceased Kokusai Fukyoshi 
 2:00  Panel Discussion 
 6:00  90th Commemorative Banquet at Quiet Cannon  

    901 Via San Clemente, Montebello, CA 90640  
    (323)-724-4500 
 

           SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 9TH  
 9:00 am MANTO KUYO, Lantern Offering  
 10:00  Lecture by visiting priest from Japan 
    Speaker: Rev. Shundo Sekimizu 
 11:00  Ceremony commemorating the Founder of Zenshuji 
 11:30  Ceremony commemorating the 90th Anniversary 
 12:00 pm  Commemorative Photo/Lunch 
 
We look forward to your attendance at this happy occasion.  Enclosed are information 
and response forms related to the celebration.  Please RSVP by August 20th, 2012. 
 
In Gassho, 
 
 
 
 
 
Bishop Daigaku Rumme 
Director of the Soto Zen Buddhism North America Office 

 
 
 
 
 
Howard Miyoshi 
President of Zenshuji Soto Mission 


